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Public Information Release:  
 

To:  Our loyal ambulance subscription members 

From:  Trappe Ambulance (Station 324) 

Date:  12/31/2021 

RE:  Upper Providence Township Ambulance Membership Subscriptions 

 
 
     This past fall, the Upper Providence Township Supervisors made a decision that will 
affect how ambulance service is provided in the township moving forward.  Upper 
Providence Township has elected to have Friendship Ambulance of Royersford house an 
ambulance at the newly constructed fire station located on Black Rock Road close to the 
center of the township.  As a result, Trappe Ambulance will no longer be the primary 
ambulance to some of the area that we used to cover.   
 

     Trappe Ambulance will still be the primary Emergency Medical Services (EMS) provider 
in a portion of the township, but we do not know the exact boundaries of the area we will 
retain. We anticipate this will be determined by the spring.  As a result, Trappe Ambulance 
will not be sending out membership renewals to residents of Upper Providence Township 
until the coverage areas are defined.  Trappe Ambulance will honor the 2021-2022 
memberships until April 30, 2022.  Once we know what our coverage area is, we will send 
out memberships to those that are within our primary coverage area.   
 

     If you live in Upper Providence Township, please do not send us membership renewals 
ahead of time, as they will not be processed.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may 
cause.  We can also assure you that during this transition that your level of EMS service will 
not be impacted in any way.   
 

     We will be sending out membership mailers at the regular time for all other existing 
coverage areas.  We thank you for your understanding and continued support!   
 
 
Richard Schroeter 
Vice President 
Trappe Fire Company No. 1 
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